
 

 

Santa Claus 
The North Pole 

Dear Santa,  

We are very grateful because you visit us every year! Some of us 
are here since first visit in 2012..  

We are happy we will be able to see you again this year! We have 
no hope of a family.. There are thousands of nice puppies that 
people would consider rathen than an old grey dog. They have no 
idea what gold heart we have and how much love is still left in 
our hearts. 

Dear Santa, if you still have a little to spare, please consideer 
bring us some ortophedic beds, our bones are in pain due to hard 
and cold concrete in shelter. Bring us some beds, Santa! And soft 
food, because our teeth have various problems. This is all we 
ask.. 

 

Thank you! Love, 

Senior dogs from Sava’s Safe Haven 

 


